2023

Reception

Spring Term Newsletter

Welcome to Spring Term 2023

School Day- 8:40am-3:05pm

Staff- Mrs Douthwaite/™Mrs Kirton, Miss McCall,
Mrs Burkill, Miss Wolfenden
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Our remote learning will be shared with you via
Tapestry. We will continue to use Class Dojo for
messages and information sharing. Tapestry is an
easy-to-use and secure online learning journal
helping you and us celebrate your child’s learning
and development.

Please let us know if yvou are having trouble accessing
either and we will try our best to help.
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Dates for your Diary-

Phonic Workshop- 28th March or 30th
March- more details to follow.

End of term- 31-3-23
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Alongside child-initiated play, we will be
using a range of topics, to support and
extend the children’s learning. Our Spring
Term topics are:

Will you read me a story?
What is a reflection?
Why is ice solid?

We will also be learning about Springtime,

life cyeles and growing and caring for

plants.

Every Wednesday, Reception children will do PE with their class.,
PE wmiform is either plain black/grey shorisjogging bottams, Bader
PE i1-shirts {available to purchase from school)l and gym shoes.
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All children have now got reading scheme books, both book banded
and phonically decodable, alongside their reading book for pleasure.
Please ensure your child brings their book bag to school every day.

Try to read with your child as often as possible and record in their
record book when you have done so. Each read will help them on

their journey to The Sun!
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